
 

Dick Paige 

MHHC President 

And Now........... 
 

      The News 
 

When you are busy the month just flies by as did February 
for me. The feature for the second meeting in March is 
play a duet with someone you don't usually do one with. 
Maybe a lead player can reach out to a chord player? 
 
News from Lee Taylor is that his son has recovered and is 
moving home, very good news. Expect to see Lee at our 
meetings again! 
 
SPAH registration is open in case you hadn't heard. Dues 
are now due for 2020 and if you haven't already gotten a 
check or cash to our Treasurer, Ed Martin, please do so. 
 
Suzuki has a new bass harmonica out, and for several 
months I might add, it is a chromatic bass and comes in 3 
models pricing around $700 for the 16 hole and down for 
the others. Quite the instrument, appears to be blow and 
draw, hole spacing like a standard chromatic so tongue 
blocking is necessary I imagine. Videos on U-Tube, im-
pressive. 
 
Our picnic for July 4th celebration will be on June 21st in 
the south pavilion at the park as last year.  I forget the 
name of the park but that will be forthcoming as we get 
closer to the date. 
 
Mark your calendars from 1:00pm until 5:00pm. 
 
At the last meeting in April plan on playing a song with a 
city or town in the title. 
 
Please do not forget to mention Mile High Harmonica Club 
to new people you meet and ask if they play or are interest-
ed in learning to play. This will help our club to attain new 
members.  Give them one of our business cards! 
 
See all of you on 3/8 and 3/22!            Dick 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MARCH CLUB SCHEDULE 
 

 

March 8, 2020 1:30 p.m.  
Club Meeting 

Historic Grant Avenue  
216 S. Grant Street, Denver 

 
 

March 22, 2020 1:30 p.m.  
  Club Meeting 

 Historic Grant Avenue  
216 S. Grant Street, Denver 

 
 
 
 
 

March 2020 

2020 Officers 
 

President….……...….…..Dick Paige 720-220-1931 
           gwabi2@hotmail.com  
Vice President ……....Scott Paulding 303-237-8774 
Secretary…...…….Freddy Alexander 720-298-9445 
Treasurer……….………...Ed Martin 303-770-2587  
Member-At-Large….Lloyd Williams 303-404-2219 
Newsletter Editor…........Nancy Bale 303-829-6465 

                    nhbale@q.com  

www.milehighharmonicaclub.com 

http://www.milehighharmonicaclub.com


 
 

February 9, 2020 
 
Open Mic - 
 
Barry Staver     “What a Wonderful World” 

Lou Acosta     “Ghost Riders in the Sky” 

Greg Coffey     “Yardbird Suite,” “Round Midnight,”  

Clay Kirkland     “Just a Closer Walk With Thee,” “Help Me Mama,”  

            “Orange Blossom Special,” “Wild Wood Flower,” “Irish       

        Washer Woman” 

Wayne Diffee     “Here In California,” “First Leaves of Autumn” 

Scoff Paulding     “What Would You do with a Drunken Sailor” 

Chris Doughty      

Chris Wallace     “C Minor Blues” 

Sunny Raibon     “What a Friend We have in Jesus” 

Clay Kirkland, Chris Wallace   “Help Me Mama,” House of the Rising Sun” 

Alfonso Simental    “When the Morning Comes” 

Myron Wilson     “Misty” 

Myron Wilson, Freddie Alexander  “Everybody’s Talking” 

Freddie Alexander    “When Did You Leave Heaven” 

 

February 16 

Freddie Alexander    “If I Had a Boat” 

 Lloyd Johnson     “Temptation” 

Roger Bale     “Since I Fell for You” 

Louis Acosta     “A Whiter Shade of Pale” 

Paul Davies     “Song of the Moulin Rouge 

Dave Nielsen     “Happy Days are here Again” 

Greg Coffey     Pissin in Paris 

Alfonso Simental    “Via Con Dios” 

Barry Staver, Paul DeVries   “Marching Through Georgia” 

Lloyd Williams     “Battle Hymn of the Republic” 

Bill Kawamura     “Basame Mucho,” “Edelweiss” 

Scott Paulding     “Jesse James” 

Chris Doughty     “Remember the Alamo” 

Johnny Flanagan    “Those Were the Days” 

Ed Martin      “Sweet Caroline” 

 

 

 



 

Wayne Diffee     “Moon River” 

Johnny Flanagan    “Headed Up Main”  

Chris Wallace and Freddie Alexander  “C Minor Sweater” 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Dues are Due — 

It’s that time of year, when we ask you to support the club by getting your dues in.  Just think of what 

you get for only $24 - good comradery with people who enjoy playing or just listening to harmonica 

music; a summer picnic and a holiday party; and classes taught by experienced players.   What a          

bargain….. 


